
 

 

Consulate General of India 

Frankfurt 

*** 

         

Suspension of Consular Camps in Cologne and Aachen 

 

        Public in general and members of Indian community and 

Diaspora are hereby informed that due to the increasing cases of 

Covid-19, the Consular Camps scheduled to take place on 20
th
 

November in Cologne and 27
th

 November 2021 in Aachen, North 

Rhine Westphalia, have been suspended till further notice.  

 

18 November, 2021 

*** 

 

 

 

 

 

 


